
Jack LaPoint showing the huge thank you card from one of the third-
grade classes he visited at Penny Creek Elementary School. 
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Penny Creek Elementary School third-graders are surprised with dictionaries 
Penny Creek is just one of 17 elementary schools on the Kiwanis of Silver Lake’s gift list 
 

On Oct. 24 Jack LaPoint, from the Kiwanis of 
Silver Lake, received lots of smiles and thank you 
cheers from third graders at Penny Creek 
Elementary School.   
 
Over 150 dictionaries were given to third-grade 
classes as part of the Kiwanis involvement in the 
national program The Dictionary Project.  They 
have been involved with this program for about 
eight years. 
 
In November the Kiwanis will be visiting 
Woodside Elementary School third-grade classes 
with armloads of dictionaries!    
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